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XXXXXXXXXX
326 North 6th Street

3rd Floor

Reading, PA 19601


Re: Commonwealth v. XXXXXXXXXX

       No. 356 MAL XXXX
Dear Mr. XXXXX:
This letter is to inform you that the State Supreme Court has denied the petition for allowance of appeal from the Order of the Superior Court of Pennsylvania.  I am enclosing a copy of the Court's Order for your information.

Since the direct appeals process is now concluded, this concludes this office's representation of you in this case.

Sincerely,

Office of the Public Defender

Enclosure

